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At the conclusion of the small group time, Dr. Baker asked each table group to share 

briefly what they discussed. Following is a summary of responses to the guiding 

questions: 

 

¶ We want kids to have the privilege to keep speaking their native language. 

¶ Students need to be more challenged more. 

http://bellinghamschools.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/�鶹��ԺPromise.pdf


3 
 

Ms. Diaz Hackler also thanked all who attended. She asked that families stay in touch; 

the school board can be accessed via the district website. Families can also talk with or 

email teachers and principals. She noted that continued discussion will help us to be 

better informed


